
 

 

 

 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 8, 2021 

 

The Shoreline Unified School District (“SUSD”) has learned that Superintendent Bob Raines 

was arrested today and charged with inappropriate and illegal contact with a minor. The Marin 

County Sheriff’s Office press release can be accessed here: 

https://www.marinsheriff.org/community/news-press-releases/shoreline-unified-school-

district-superintendent-arrested-for-lewd-acts 

A person reported an incident to the District on June 1, 2021 which was immediately reported 

to the Marin County Sheriff’s Office. On the same date, Superintendent Raines was put on 

administrative leave pending the outcome of the investigation.  

SUSD Board President Jill Manning Sartori stated, “we are shocked and saddened by the news 

of the arrest of Mr. Raines. The safety and well-being of children is our highest priority at 

Shoreline. Our hearts are with the family affected by this incident.” 

The District is not able to provide any further information at this time.  
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